
PRAYER FOR THE SICK:   
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  
 

 
RECENTLY  DECEASED:   
 
Sr. Margaret Keane, Charlemont 
 
MONTH’S MIND: 
 
 
ANNIVERSARIES:  
 

Fr. Colm Kenny, Patrick McCabe, Betty Shiels, Annie Farrelly,  

Sr. Techla Fitzgerald, Gráinne McDonnell, Mary Noonan, Michael Costello, 

Dorothy Redmond, Dr. Paddy O’Brien, Eamonn & Hugh Lyons, 

James & Mary Birney, Jean Fortune, Jack & Michael Reeves, 

Frank Nolan, Brendan Lynch, Ann Flynn, Sandra Ruddell, Ann Clavin, 

Mary Cullen, Thomas Barry. 

 

PLEASE SEE CHURCH NOTICE BOARD ON THE FOLLOWING 

The World Meeting of Families 2018—Volunteer Application Process  

Advent Reflections  - Mercy Centre, Coolock from 29th Nov……... 

Day of Intercession for Life - 12th December 2017 

Child Vision Garden Centre  - Christmas Wreaths & Centrepieces etc…. 

Raheny Folk Group Christmas Concert -  Sunday 17th December  2017 

Running Course Fairview Park…... 

Second Sunday of Advent—10 December 2017 
Mass Times 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. &  5.30 p.m. (Vigil)                    

Sunday:   

9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m., 12.30 p.m.  

Weekdays:  

8.00 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. (Monday to 

Friday) 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.30. p.m. (Vigil) 

Working Holy Days:  

8.00 a.m., 10.00 a.m., 11.00 a.m.  

St. Patrick’s Day:                    

As Sunday 

Bank Holidays:   

10.00 a.m. (Church  closes at 11.00 

a.m.) 

Confessions: 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. & 5.00 p.m. 

- 5.30 p.m. 

Thursday - Eve of First Fridays:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 

Baptisms:                 

1st  & 3rd Saturday of each month 

- 12.00 noon  

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if 

not taking home) to back of Church—Thank you. 

Sunday Thought 

This life will go by fast! Don’t 
criticize your body so much; 
don’t complain so much! Don’t 
lose sleep over your bills. Look 
for the person who makes you 
happy. 
Don’t worry so much about buying luxuries and com-
forts for your home, and don’t kill yourself trying to 
leave an inheritance for your family. Those benefits 
should be earned by each person, so don’t dedicate 
yourself to accumulating money. 
Travel; enjoy your journeys; see new places; give 
yourself the pleasures you deserve. Don’t put away 
the fine glassware. Use the new dinnerware; don’t 
save your favourite perfume – use it, even when you 
go out by yourself; wear out your favourite sports 
shoes; repeat your favourite clothes. So what? 
Why not now? Take this challenge that is life, and do 
it now…….. love more; forgive more; embrace more; 
love more intensely and leave the rest in God’s hands.                                
Pope Francis 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:    Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                Tel/Fax. 8332772  

E-mail:  info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website: www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:   @marinoparish 

Hymns:                                                                                       
Entrance :           Page  No:   20            Hymn  No:  50                                                                                     
Recessional :      Page  No:   22           Hymn No:   57                                          
(Please do not remove Hymn Booklet from Church) 

 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


Eucharist Adoration in the Ora-
tory of the Rosminian Fathers, 
Clonturk House continues each 
Sunday night  (except Bank Holi-
day Weekends) from 7.00 p.m. to 
8.00 p.m. 
 
The Scripture Prayer Group 
meets every Thurs at 11.00am in 
the Annadale Room.   Come and 
pray with the Gospel of the fol-
lowing Sunday. All welcome! 
 
A scripture based contemplative 
prayer group meets in the Orato-
ry, Clonturk House, Church Ave-
nue every Tuesday evening for 1 
hour, beginning at 8.00 pm.  If 
interested, please contact Fr Paul 
Churchill on 0872224861. 
 
The Annual Diocesan Collection 
for the Society of  St. Vincent de 
Paul will take place this weekend 
9th/10th December. It will re-
place the usual Share Collection.  
 
Christmas Nativity  We are look-
ing for children interested in tak-
ing part in the Nativity during the 
Carol Service and the Children’s 
Christmas Eve 6pm mass.  Please 
call 0857492384 for further in-
formation. 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 
The next Mass of preparation for 
First Holy Communion will be 
held on Sun next the 17th Dec at 
12.30pm. Following the tradition 
of 'Bambinelli Sunday' estab-
lished by Pope John Paul II  which 
sees the Pope bless thousands of 
Baby Jesus figures in St Peter's 
Square in Rome each year, the 
children are invited (where possi-
ble) to bring the Jesus figure 
from their cribs to this Mass for a 
very special blessing. A Christmas 
candle can be brought for bless-
ing instead.    
 
Ministers of the Eucharist Roster 
now available for collection from 
the Sacristy. 
 
Marino Parish Knitting Group – 
The Knitting group are taking a 
break for the Christmas period 
and will resume again the third 
Saturday of January The 
‘Knitwits’ knit and crotchet for 
charity. New members always 
welcome!  They meet twice a 
month on the first and third Sat-
urdays in the Annadale  room 
from 10.00 to 12.00.  Cup of tea 
and lively conversation provided!                                      
Please join us in January. 

___________________________________________________________________

Parish Lotto: 
There was no win-
ner of the Parish 
Lotto this week. 
The winning num-
bers were:   
 4, 7, 9 & 14 
 
The jackpot now stands at 
€7,900.00. 
 
Finance Committee:   The Finance 
Committee thanks you for your 
contribution to the Family Offering 
Collection of €826.00.  
  
Church Repository/Shop is open 
every Tuesday and Thursday 
mornings after 10.00 am Mass and 
after 11.00 am Mass on Sundays.  
There is a good selection of Christ-
mas Cards, Cribs, Christmas Can-
dles, Church Art Calendars, Advent 
Calendars and Children’s books 
etc.  Cards for the Christmas No-
vena of Masses are also available.  
Please pay us a visit. 
 
Aware are looking for volunteers 
across its four support services.  
No prior qualifications or experi-
ence is necessary as training will 
be given.  For more information 
Tel: 6617211. 

The Tea/Coffee mornings will finish 
on the Thurs 14th December for the 
Christmas period with festive mince 
pies and will recommence  on Tues-

day 9 January 2018.   We would like 
to take this opportunity to thank 
most sincerely everyone who 
helped out during the year. 
 We wish you all a very happy Christ-
mas. 
 
Vincent de Paul Infants School En-
rolments September 2018 -  
rom 15th to 17th January 2018 be-
tween 10am - 12 noon enrolments 
for Marino Parish AND siblings 
from other parishes will take 
place. Requirements for enrol-
ment are birth and baptismal cer-
tificate and two utility bills stating 
residential address for those who 
reside in the Parish.   
Enrolments for other parishes—
from 22nd to 24th  January 2018 
between 10am - 12 noon enrol-
ments for other parishes will take 
place.  Requirements for enrol-
ments are birth, baptismal certifi-
cate and Child’s PPS Number. 
The 24th of January 2018 is the 
closing date for enrolments and 
NO applications will be taken af-
ter this date. 


